From: Larry Krauter

Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 10:00 AM

To: Todd Woodard

Subject: RE: Fairchild AFB Town Hall

Let's discuss. I am not sure that we want to jump in here. It is not our public meeting.

From: Todd Woodard

Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 9:12 AM To: Larry Krauter; Matt Breen Subject: Fwd: Fairchild AFB Town Hall

Please see the below and let me know.

Thanks

Todd 5. Woodard C.M. Director, Marketing/Public Affairs Spokane International Airport 9000 West Airport Drive, Suite 204 Spokane, Washington 99224

www.spokaneairports.net

Direct 509-455-6470 Mobile 509-998-7265

----- Original message ------From: "KING, SCOTT A GS-11 USAF AMC 92 ARW/PA" < scott.king.19@us.af.mil > Date: 5/11/17 9:06 AM (GMT-08:00) To: Todd Woodard < todd.woodard@spokaneairports.net.> Cc: "LIAPIS, DAVID A Capt USAF AMC 92 ARW/PA" < david.liapis@us.af.mil >

Subject: Fairchild AFB Town Hall

Todd.

I'm sure you've seen in the news about Fairchild's efforts dealing with PFOS PFOA contamination to odd base homeowners. We are hosting a Town Hall meeting on Tuesday, May 23 at 6 p.m. at Medical Lake High School.

Page 245

Our installation commander, Col. Ryan Samuelson, wanted me to contact you to suggest that someone from the Spokane International Airport attend in case questions come up concerning the airport. Please let me know if you have any questions and if someone will be there. Thank you

Very respectfully.

Scott

Scott King, USAF Chief, Community Engagement 92nd ARW Public Affairs 1 E. Bong Street, Suite 226 Fairchild AFB, WA 99011 #: Comm: (509) 247-5705/9961

#: DSN: 657-5705/9961